
  
  
States Greffe  
 
Deputy Steve Luce, Minister for the Environment  
 
BY EMAIL  
  
14th February 2025 
  
Dear Minister,  
 

Legislative Programme for 2025 – Animal Welfare (Jersey) Law 2004 
 

Thank you for your response to the Panel’s letter dated 20th January which requested further 
information about your legislative programme.  

One of the items included in your programme is the Animal Welfare (Jersey) Law 2004. The Panel 
notes that the legislation is close to being finalised alongside necessary secondary legislation. 
Please could you provide a timeline for the work to be completed and outline the contents of the 
secondary legislation.  

The Panel would be grateful to receive a formal written response within five working days of 
receipt of this letter.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely,   
   
   
 
 
 

Deputy Hilary Jeune   
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel   


